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10 April 2007 

Department of Primary Industry, Fisheries and Mines 
GPO Box 3000 
Darwin 
NT 0801 

SUBJECT: MINERAL LEASE 22854-ERLDUNDA GYPSUM 

We refer to your letter dated 27 March 2007, and wish to notify you that no activities have been 
carried out for many years and are unlikely to be carried out in the future. 

 

Kind regards 

 

John & Paula Kilgariff 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	 



